
March 13, 2020

Companions,

Due to the rapidly evolving Public Health advice concerning the novel coronavirus (now named COVID-19) it
has been decided to cancel all Chapter events until the end of March at the present time. This includes Chapter
meetings, memorial services and social events.

Those Chapters who have requested dispensations to cancel or postpone in the past two days, will be covered
by this blanket dispensation. We will continue to monitor the situation and will inform you at the end of March
how to proceed at that time.

Depending on the length of time this situation lasts, there will be several other administrative adjustments
which we will have to make. We will inform you of these in good time.

Please remember your vulnerable Companions and check in on them by phone or e-mail regularly.

Continue to follow the advice of the health authorities and be safe.

George Napper
Grand First Principal


